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LTC Update: 

• Healthcare Workers’ Opinion of COVID-19 Vaccination Survey 
• LTC Leadership Conference – Registration NOW OPEN 

Healthcare Workers’ Opinion of COVID-19 Vaccination Survey 

This survey is to collect information about healthcare workers' opinions of the COVID-19 
vaccination. The goal is to better understand the trust, sources of information and barriers to 
receiving the COVID-19 vaccination. The information will be used to help the Indiana Department 
of Health better understand healthcare workers' unique barriers to receiving the COVID-19 vaccine. 
All participants and answers are anonymous. Thank you in advance for your time and feedback. 

Healthcare Workers’ Opinion of COVID-19 Vaccination Survey  

Leadership Conference – Nov. 2 - Registration NOW OPEN 

The Indiana Healthcare Leadership Conference Moving Forward & Recognizing Concerns will be 
held Tuesday, Nov. 2. The conference this year will be a virtual event for healthcare providers. The 
conference will cover three main topics: the effects of COVID-19 on healthcare, personnel, facilities 
and families; healthcare concerns related to acute and chronic wounds in long-term care facilities; 
and the transformation of long-term services and support systems. 

Continuing Education Units will be available for social workers and health facility administrators. 
Certificate of Completion will also be available. Only registered participants can request CEUs. 
Registration fee is $25.  

Complete Registration Information 
 

https://redcap.isdh.in.gov/surveys/?s=8X7F97CW4M
https://web.cvent.com/event/c881279b-439a-427b-88ae-a508237bcba7/summary

